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Tidings From The East
My Brothers,
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Tis the season to be jolly and merry and also to reflect on the reason for the season.  

Everyone seems to be a little more friendly, tolerant, compassionate, and understanding during the holiday season. What we need to work on is practicing those precepts every day of our existence, 24/7, 365 days a year.

We, as brothers, have a head start on everyone else because of our beliefs, training, and obligations which we have all sworn to follow and uphold. We tend to slip and not follow through on our promises, as we should. This Lodge, and we as brothers, is no different.

I am honored and appreciative of the faith and support shown to me by the brethren of Walden Lodge to serve as Worshipful Master of the Lodge in 2020.I am humbled to be your Master and also your Servant. I cannot accomplish anything without your support and assistance. We, together, can make Walden Lodge as great as it once was.

When I joined the Lodge we had over 600 members. We now barely have 200. As I said at installation my goal this year is to increase our active participation in the Lodge. We all need to make an effort to rekindle the flame in brothers who have been members for many years but no longer participate in Lodge activities. We need to personally invite them to attend, offer to give them rides, and reestablish contact with them. I can't do this by myself. I need your help. Several brothers have already volunteered to do their part. Will you?

I am forming a membership committee. Will you commit to be on it?

I also invite you to tell me other committees you are willing to serve on or functions you are willing to perform for the Lodge

I always welcome ideas and suggestions from the brethren. No idea is too lame.

Help me make Walden Lodge great again.

Thank you for your service. 

Fraternally yours, Larry Crane, W.M.
From The West

As we gather and as we part, we often take for granted what the word “Brother” and “Mason” mean, not just to each other, but to our family…. the pride that shows in their eyes when they speak of us. The love that is felt between us. And when we lapse or miss our “family” time it shows in regrets and sadness. Often too many times we reminisce about brothers after we perform their last rites. I say let’s break bread and not only reminisce with you today, but also be enlightened with the history of your journey and Walden. So I challenge you brothers to put a dam in the outward flow of members and knowledge being lost to time. Shore up our lodge with you and your words and examples.
Fraternally,

Geoff Drumm, SW

From The South:
Brethren, if you haven’t been to the Lodge in a while, January 2nd, 2020 would be a perfect way to start the new year!  We always have a good meal at 6:30 PM prepared for us by Ms. Darlene Robbins, and I’m sure she won’t disappoint you with her cooking.  We are looking to another fine meal at our first meeting of the new year!
Fraternally, Scott Reece, Jr. Warden                                                                           
